## REGULAR MEETING

The Hope City Council met on Tuesday March 14, 2017 at 7:00 AM. Present were Mayor Pat Brown and Council members Darci McCullough, Ian Beaton, Perry Brown, Tim Johnson. Also present were Harold Rotunda.

It was moved by McCullough and seconded by Perry Brown to approve the minutes of the last regular meeting. Motion carried.

It was moved by Johnson and seconded by Beaton to approve purchase of a 88 GMC Tandem Snow Plow Truck for \$6000.00 From Steele County.

Street Sweeper was brought up. Currently broke down needs some repairs.

Painting the street lines and parking space lines and the pools showers leaking was brought up for summer projects to do.

The Hope golf course was discussed with our auditor Harold Rotunda.

Trading the city lawn mower was discussed again and will be checked into.

Recycling letters will be sent out asking if there would be an interest in recycling.

Some gravel is needed on some of the cities gravel roads was discussed

It was moved by Beaton and seconded by Perry Brown to approve blocking the street by the White Elephant for a cookout event.

It was motioned by Tim and seconded by Ian to raise Charles Yanez salary to \$1850/month in April.

Damaged garage door was discussed again and waiting for response from the county. It was moved by Beaton and seconded by Johnson to pay bills and adjourn the meeting. Motion carried.

Pat Brown, Mayor